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Dear BFC brothers and sisters, 

 

As many of you are aware, this Saturday is the CheonBo Registration Blessing and Peace Blessing event. 

The program will begin at 7:30pm Eastern. 

 

Some people may be at the various locations either participating or supporting the event there but for 

those that will be at home we would like to invite you to join the live audience with Korea for the event. 

These are the faces displayed during the event that the stage will be seeing and interacting with. If you're 

available and willing please send an email to rarthur@ unification,org letting him know if you will be 

tuning in alone or with your spouse. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Pastor Justin 


